January 2015

Dear Music Educator,

The Fort Myers Symphonic Mastersingers has been dedicated to bringing quality choral music to audiences in Southwest Florida since 2001. As singers, we consider these performances to be acts of pure joy and fulfillment. We are a compilation of people from all backgrounds with one thing in common – the joy of singing.

To continue this tradition, we feel it is important to encourage the development of young voices. We know that the expense of individual lessons is beyond what many can afford. Therefore, we are offering scholarships to middle and high school students to assist promising young singers with private voice instruction.

Complete details of the scholarship program are outlined in the enclosed materials. Read through the information and pass it along to any students you feel would be interested.

If you have any questions, please call me at 239-288-2535.

Yours truly,

Jill Janda-Kanner, President Fort Myers Symphonic Mastersingers